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Dear Representative Fahey, 
 
 

We at O’Neill Construction Group support the Contractor Wage Payment 

Accountability House Bill 4154. As a Prime and Sub Contractor in multiple disciplines 

we have been doing business in the state of Oregon for 20 years and employ over 50 

individuals. As such, we recognize the importance of this bill to level the playing field for 

those contractors and subs who are doing the right thing for their employees and 

customers. This bill will add accountability for all parties while protecting workers and 

agencies. We know here is much more work to be done, but this is a good start. 

 

 

-O’Neill Construction Group   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


